
SPECIAL BUDGET HEARING: 
 
The Traill County Commissioners came to order on September 11, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. with all members present.  The 
purpose of the special meeting was to give the public the opportunity to discuss the county budgets. 
 
VISITORS:  Pat Stigen met with the Board to discuss the Prairie Dog Bill with questions concerning when and how the 
County plans on spending their funds.  Commissioner Eblen explained that the State Treasurer’s office has estimated 
the funds will be distributed to Traill County sometime in 2021.  We are also waiting on more information from the 
State as to the regulations on spending and deadlines and requested Auditor Haugen to forward to Ms. Stigen more 
information when it is received. 
 
LETTER OF PROTEST: A letter was received from Barbara A. Larsen, of Hillsboro.  Her letter was acknowledged by the 
Commissioners, however Auditor Haugen informed the Board she had forwarded the letter to Matt Mutzenberger, 
Hillsboro City Auditor and Terry Sando, Hillsboro City Mayor as the letter addressed concerns with Hillsboro City and 
not Traill County. 
 
The remainder of the hearing was spent on reviewing County budgets. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:02 p.m. 
 
Attest: 
______________________________________                      ________________________________________ 
Glenda Haugen, Auditor                          Les Amb, Chairman 
 
 
 

 

 

 


